GET Committee

From: dinoloans@gmail.com

Sent: Monday, February 4, 2019 2:54 PM

To: GET Committee

Subject: Emailing: Michele Letter 02-04-1902042019
Attachments: Michele Letter 02-04-1902042019.pdf

please confirm receipt of this email, thanks Robert Cordova

Your message is ready to be sent with the following file or link
attachments:

Michele Letter 02-04-1902042019

Note: To protect against computer viruses, e-mail programs may prevent sending or receiving certain types of file
attachments. Check your e-mail security settings to determine how attachments are handled.



Robert Dino Cordova
4471 Opana Place
Haiku Hawaii 96708

Letter of Supbort for Michele Chouteau McLean

02/04/2019

To Whom It May Concern:

I was shocked and concerned when | heard about the hearings to determine whether Michele
Chouteau McLean would be allowed to continue as Maui County’s Planning Director?? | have been a
resident of Maui for almost 50 years. | have worked in the real estate and mortgage industry for the last
fourth years. Michelle has been so very helpful over the years with her knowledge of the job, the complex
subject matter it covers and the grasp of county regulations, she is a very bright and talented induvial. Her
people skills are hard to match as well, the people of Maui are lucky to have her.

Please do not make a large mistake!!! Keep Michele Chouteau MclLean on as Maui Planning
Director, we will all be in a much better place with her at the wheel.

rt Dino Cordova

nior Loan Office
American Family Lending
808-283-9818




